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Swim Quals
Sea Cadets require that all
members successfully complete
a swim qualification test
before they can take part in
any boating activities. As a
result, the Fayetteville division
dedicated significant time and
effort to developing these
essential skills and confronting
specific fears.

Let’s Review?
P R O G R A M  I N A U G U R A T I O N

To evaluate the Fayetteville Division's inaugural year in this
program, we should begin with Recruit Orientation. Participation
in the Sea Cadet Recruit Orientation is a required first step for
individuals who wish to join the program and progress in rank.
Next off...
The Recruit Training program of the Naval Sea Cadet Corps,
commonly referred to as "Boot Camp," introduces cadets to the
principles of military discipline and routine, kicking off their
journey in the Sea Cadet Program. During a span of nine days or
two weeks, cadets immerse themselves in fundamental Navy
concepts, basic seamanship, vital damage control techniques,
and how to maintain their living quarters.
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"You can’t do it alone. Be
open to collaboration. Find a
group of people who
challenge and inspire you.
Spend a lot of time with
them, and it will change your
life."
B Y  A M Y  P O E H L E R

Sea Cadet Fundraiser  
Our Sea cadets have organized several fundraisers

aimed at supporting our program, uniting our

community, and fostering teamwork and innovative

skills.

Some of our fundraisers were themed, such as our

rose sales for Valentine's Day. Others catered to

those with a sweet tooth by offering popcorn. We

also held events focused on bringing the

community together, like our yard sale.

Our division has been steadily progressing and

improving each day. We believe that the best way

to continue this growth is through the support of

our community. We welcome any ideas or

suggestions that can help us build a brighter

future.

The Color Guard consists of four cadets who
showcase the flags of the United States during
games and ceremonies. The tradition of
presenting Colors has been an important aspect
of military customs since the founding of our
nation.

We've had two dedicated groups working
diligently in a brief time frame, with significant
assistance from another program, to hone their
Color Guard skills. A heartfelt thank you goes
out to them for all their efforts. To date, we’ve
had the honor of performing for both Alpha
Academy's elementary school and the 8th
grade/senior graduation, with many more
milestones on the horizon.


